
Submitter: Anne Ehrlich OBrien 

On Behalf Of: Church Women United of Lane County 

Committee: Senate Committee On Health Care 

Measure: SB704 

Church Women United of Lane County is one unit of an 81-year old national 

movement of women working on many social justice issues. We are a long-standing 

coalition member of Health Care for All Oregon. We believe this bill is the next 

necessary step for Oregon to make health care available to all residents and save 

money in the process. 

 

In particular, by passing this bill, the legislature would begin to meet its requirement 

to fulfill the direction of the voters in passing Measure 111. Please pass this bill. 

 

Anne OBrien,  

President of Church Women United of Lane County 


